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Good Afternoon,
Thankyou for the opportunity to express my ideas about the changes to electoral divisions

advertised in the West Australian newspaper dated 26th September 2020. The ideas that I have
for submission to the Electoral Commissioner are simple. Recently the Premier of Western
Australia (Mark McGowan) placed lock down barriers around a regionally divided State to control
COVID 19 pandemic outbreaks. That is the same model I would like to see in the Electoral
boundaries for WA with one Federal Representative per region. Australians as a rule are vastly
over governed, and many of our elected representatives are not properly representing their
electorates due to this overabundance of highly paid, and lazy politicians. It is my intention to
see a great reduction in the number of Federal Representatives for WA as the majority of Federal
politicians have been doing very little for a long time, and especially since the State Premiers
have been controlling each State during the COVID 19 pandemic.
Again thank you for the opportunity to express my ideas.
Yours sincerely,
Iain M Scott
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